
Charter  &  Membership
Processing Update
As many of you are already aware, membership registration has
fallen behind due to an unexpected and prolonged situation
leaving the Council Service Center short handed for several
months.  A solution through Registration Shared Services with
the  National  Council  is  now  in  place  and  we  are  working
feverishly with their help to get all membership entered. 
Because of the backlog, your District Executive might ask you
for  something  that  has  already  been  submitted.  Please
understand it is our intention to get through the stack of
papers without asking you for something twice but we may fail
in this attempt.  We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience
this has caused for all of our Scouts and units and look
forward to the day we serve you with efficiency.

All  future  registrations  can  be  emailed
to:   membership@mayflowerbsa.org.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.
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